
I am writing to urge the Ocean Managment Task Force 
and Governor Romney to request the appropriate Federal authorities to 
suspend all reviews of the Cape Wind Project, until the Ocean Resource 
Management Act is in place and operating. I am deeply upset over the 
possibility that public lands (Nantucket Sound) are at risk to being 
made available for commercial development by private enterprises, not 
to mention the scarring of a natural resource. I feel that it is 
imperative that the Commonwealth of Massachusetts assert jurisdiction 
over this invaluable and treasured resource for the benefit of ALL 
residents. 
 
Sincerely, 
John Paone 
Mashpee, MA 

 


